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Newsletter Friday 26th April 2024 
 

 

Ben Rhydding Primary School  

 

Dear Parents, 

Please take time to read the weekly newsletter and 
keep up to date with news and upcoming events.  

 
 
Message from Mr Timms 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
It feels like spring is trying to break through...hopefully just in time for 

the Carnival! Thankyou for all the busy preparations that are 
happening behind the scenes; I am sure it will be another great 

year! It has been strange without Year 3 this week in school but I 
hear they are thoroughly enjoying themselves; experiences like 

Buckden will live long in the memory and I am sure they come 
back buzzing! It has also been great to see pupils in PE lessons 
accessing our new range of outdoor education equipment and as 

one pupil described 'it is really hard, but also really fun'. A perfect 
mix for learning!  Have a great weekend everyone! 
 

Marketing help required                                                                   
We would be interested to know if any of our parents that work in 

marketing, would be willing to help the school with some ideas 
and strategies. Please contact Kim in the office for more 

information. Thank you.  

Inter league cross country race                                                     
Over 270 runners participated in the cross country race at Cliffe 

Castle this week. , 5 students were nominated from our school.  
Florence Lemmon, Holly Hall, Finn Cummings, Harriet Carter and 

Seb Bearpark. Well done to everyone and thank you for taking 
your time to represent our school.  

 

 
 

Upcoming Events:                       

Tuesday 30th April – 9-10am – 
Reception stay & play  

Monday 6th May – Bank 
holiday, no school. Ilkley 
Carnival day  

Friday 10th May – Reception 
trip to Hesketh Farm  

Monday 13th May – SAT’s week 

Y6.  

Friday 17th May – 9-10am – 
Reception Stay & Play 

Wednesday 22nd May - pm – 
Sports Day 

Friday 24th May – 8.45am – 
Autism Network meeting 

Friday 24th May – School closes 
for the half term break 

Monday 3rd June – School re 
opens after the half term 

break 

Tuesday 4th June – Y5&6 Ilkley 
Moor day trip 

Tuesday 11th June – Karen Ross 
to take class photographs 
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PTA News 

Plans are being finalised for the end of year BR family and 

friends party. Reminder that the date is Sat 29th June and tickets 
will be available to purchase soon. A ping will be sent out with 

details. 
 

The next PTA meeting will be Friday 17th May to cover plans for 
our summer fair which is Friday 21st June. So get thinking of 
ideas! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Well done to our Learning Heroes of the week:  
Reception: Theodore Hawkshaw and Lucas Brown 

Year 1: Isabel Walker 
Year 2: Jolyon Condliffe 

Year 3: All of year 3 for their excellent behaviour at Buckden House 
Year 4: Eve Rippon 

Year 5: Teddy Hoad 
Year 6: Ehsan Imran  
 

Please find attached leaflets and flyers about upcoming events 
and clubs 
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